
May 21, 2013 Plan Commission 

NOTICE OF PLAN COMMISSION MEETING 
Notice is hereby given that the Plan Commission will hold a meeting at 6:30 p.m. 

on Tuesday, May 21, 2013 at the Town Hall at N8472 County Road M. They will be 
discussing the major issues for the Farmland Preservation District. They will decide 

on certain zoning map changes that must be made and how many and which zoning 
districts should be kept and which can be removed. 

 
Roxanne Tarnow, Clerk 
Town of Rosendale 

 


